
Edgewater High School 
PTSA Executive Board Interest Form for 2018-2019 

Due to the EHS Office or Mary Naugle (mnaugle@cfl.rr.com) by March 15, 2018 
 

PTSA is an integral part of EHS and has played a viable role in the school’s history.  We are thrilled you would like 
to be a part of this wonderful team of volunteers.  As a PTSA Board Member, your attendance at the monthly 
scheduled board meetings is CRITICAL as without enough participation, we cannot conduct our business.  We hope 
you will join us and look forward to working with you.  As always, thank you for your consideration and your time.  
The elected offices and committee chair positions are listed below.  If you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact Mary Naugle: mnaugle@cfl.rr.com, Darcy Ravndal: Darcy.Ravndal@ocps.net or Lindsay Bryan:  
lindsay_bryan@mac.com  
 
Name: ____________________________________________________________________________________ 

I am interested in the following position(s):  (Feel free to select more than one position but please indicate your first choice 
from the list below.  To help the Nominating Committee understand your interest and qualifications, please include a short 
paragraph on the back of this sheet detailing your strengths and interest in each position.)  I understand that while I do not 
have to say “Yes” to everything, I can’t say “No” to everything and I will support the PTSA and its activities to the 
best of my ability and time allowances. 

Contact Information: 

Telephone Number:  ________________________________________________________________________ 

Email: ____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Together Everyone Achieves More! 

Descriptions of the duties of the positions are available by request from Mary Naugle: mnaugle@cfl.rr.com.  Our 
board members estimate that holding a board position takes approximately 60 hours/school year.  Please circle 
your selection(s). 

Elected Officers Committee Chairmen 

President Freshman Class Chair 
1st Vice-President: Operations Sophomore Class Chair 
2nd Vice-President: Programs Junior Class Chair 
3rd Vice-President: Membership Senior Class Chair 
Recording Secretary E-Boutique Chair 
Corresponding Secretary Fundraising Chair 
Treasurer Legislative Chair 
 Staff Appreciation 
 
I am interested in assisting with Special Projects and possibly other areas, but don’t know exactly where I best fit.   
 
We would love to hear from you!  If you have any ideas of what you would like the PTSA to do (revive things from 
the past i.e. Eagle Run 5K, Homecoming activities, etc. or brand new ideas), please send them our way! 
 
Note:  The Executive Board meets with the Principal over the summer to develop PTSA priorities for the upcoming 
school year.  Based on need, standing committees may be altered from the above. 
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